
J11, 

Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361 and 50-362 

Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Attention: Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety & Licensing Department 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: SAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION ANNUAL EMERGENCY PLAN 
EXERCISE SCOPE AND OBJECTIVES 

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge receipt of your May 11, 1988 
transmittal in which you furnished us with the scope and objectives for your 
1988 annual emergency plan exercise.  

We have reviewed your objectives and find them appropriate.  

FEMA, Region IX, was contacted during our review. FEMA stated that they had 
reviewed your submission and had no comments for us to relay to you, since 
they will not be evaluating the offsite response this year.  

Sincerely, 

Ray F. Fish, Chief 
Emergency Preparedness Section 

cc: K. Bellis, NA&EP, SCE 
D. Peacor, SCE 
J. Dominguez, FEMA, Region IX 

EST COPY] EST COPY] REQUEST PY REQUEST COPY] REQUEST COPY 
YES /NO ( /NO YES IN92 YES /NO YES /NO / 

S DING TO PDRJ 
RV/gm YE /NO 

GRVGmd RFish FWens ki 
6/6 /88 r, 6/6 /88 6/ /88 

98806150205 SS13O606 
PDR ADOCK 05000206 
F nri:n


